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SELECTMEN’S MEETING MINUTES 
August 31, 2021 

 

Chairman Paight opened the meeting at 9:30 am.  Also present was Selectmen Jane Pitt and Earl 

Nelson. 

 

After a discussion of the library addition building options, Selectman Pitt proposed that Tom Weller be 

contacted regarding the Board’s questions for the east side option.  Selectman Nelson stated that Tom’s 

deadline must be met for the winter bid schedule.  It was agreed to contact Tom Weller to ask that he 

reconsider the east side floorplan to see if it could be changed to be financially comparable to the west 

side option while still meeting project goals.  Chairman Paight will contact Tom Weller. 

 

Selectman Nelson moved to approve the 8/31/21 accounts payable and 8/30/21 payroll.  Seconded by 

Selectman Pitt.  Vote was unanimous. 

 
Selectman Nelson moved to adjourn at 12:13 pm.  Seconded by Selectman Pitt. Vote was 
unanimous. 
 
Submitted by, 
 
 
 
Gina Paight 
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